17 December 2024
CRESTWOOD

COMMUNITY SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening
Thursday 23 January 2025 - 5.45 -7.00 pm — Shakespeare Campus Sports Hall

We would like to invite you to a Year 11 Information Evening for parents/carers on Thursday 23
January 2025. This is an initial letter informing you that the evening will be centred around
workshops linking to different subjects, career guidance and mental health. These workshops are
being run by subject leads and are designed to help you understand how you can best support your
child in the lead-up to their GCSE exams. Refreshments will be provided for both parents and
students.

It is impossible to overestimate the importance of us working together for the benefit of your child in
their final year and therefore we would urge you to attend if you possibly can at this important stage
in your child’s school career. Students will be sitting their second round of formal mock examinations
from 3 to 14 February 2025, to prepare them for the real thing and they need your help now and
throughout the rest of year 11 to plan and implement revision.

We will be in touch again in the new year to confirm workshops and details to sign up.

Yours sincerely
dlusha W

Krista Dawkins
Headteacher
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